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I strongly oppose the passing of HB 3501. If passed, this bill would actually prohibit 

the state from considering public interest issues (fish, wildlife, water quality, public 

health) when deciding on water rights transfer applications.  This would be taking 

Oregon back in time policy-wise, and could/would have serious long-term impacts.  


